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Hello Huaxia Students, teachers and Parents,

This Saturday (01/09) our school is open. This is the first school day of 2016. Please
bring your holiday joy to the school. Do not be late.

The South Huaxia regional speech competition will be held this weekend. There are
many parents from other Chinese schools who will come to our school. Please give a
hand when they need help. Our teacher, Ms. Jie Wang is the lead of this event. She has
organized everything, and has done a lot of work. | am so proud of her!

Our Chinese New Year Celebration will be on 02/06. The registration is almost finished.
Please hurry if you haven’t registered! Our organizers need time to work on it.



Chinese New Year is a celebration time. It's also a giving time. For those successful
people, please sponsor our Chinese New Year Party. The kids will take you as their role
models when they have good food. That’s our goal. Thank you.

Thanks a lot for your reading.
Cheng Yi
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